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Mrs. Jill Adami
31 Elm Street
Galeton, Pennsylvania 16922

Dear Mrs. Adami:

Thank you for your postcard to Commissioner Hendrie regarding the release of
radioactive water into the Susquehanna River. It has been referred to me for
response. Your kind comments about the NRC's actions are indeed gratifying.

On behalf of the entire staff of the NRC, I want to express our appreciation
for your interest and confidence.

Sincerely,4
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ichard H. Vollmer, Director
Three Mile Island Support
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